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“With You Always”  -  First Holy Communion 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Arrangements for First Holy Communion have now been finalised.   
 

The First Holy Communion Sacramental Mass will take place on 

SATURDAY 18th MAY, 11:00 pm at Our Lady Mount Carmel Church 

 
 
If you would like your child/ children to receive the sacrament of First 

Holy Communion, but have not yet taken part in the “With You Always” 

programme, you are most welcome to join us.  As is often said, “The 

more the merrier!” 

 
 
Preparation meetings for the celebration of this sacrament will take 
place on the following days; 

1. Tuesday 26th March, 3:30 pm at OLMC 
2. Tuesday 2nd April, 3:30 pm at OLMC 
3. Tuesday 30th April, 3:30 pm at OLMC 
4. Tuesday 7th May, 3:30 pm at OLMC 
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In addition to the above, all children who are making their First Holy 
Communion will attend a Service of Reconciliation, on FRIDAY 17th 
MAY, 10:00 am at OLMC.  Parents and Carers are also welcome to 
attend.  
 
Children will walk up to OLMC together, leaving school at 9:30 am.  You 
are more than welcome to walk up with us or to meet us there. 
 
 
A note for your diary: 
 
A meeting to explain the new format and arrangements for the First Holy 
Communion programme will take place at school on THURSDAY 7TH 
MARCH, 3:30 in the Blue Room. 
 
I look forward to seeing you there. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs J P Conley 
Headteacher 
 
 

 


